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Porton of Courthouse Windows to be Replaced
(KNZA)--A portion of the Brown County Courthouse windows will be replaced.

Ron Hill with Jim Hill’s Paint and Glass, of Falls City, informed the County
Commission this week that 48 of the Courthouse’s 390 windows will have to be
replaced due to a seal failure.

He said replacement windows have been ordered and are covered under the
warranty that is nearing its 10-year expiration.

While the windows are covered under the warranty, the county will have to pay
$3,400 for labor.

Hill says he expects to start the replacement in mid-April.
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